## **Editorial Corner:**

At out last meeting we had 16 members attend. Larry Stamp gave the treasurer's report, and said that he had purchased dimes for this summers annual hunt.

Well our snow is gone, but the wind is chilly, and I know that there have been some hardy souls out there finding that treasure. The first treasure of the season is always sweet nectar.

## The next meeting this coming Wednesday March 18th, 7:00 p.m.

Our meetings are held at Shooters in Plovers. Meetings are held every 3rd Wednesday of every month at Shooter's Bar & Restaurant located at the intersection of Hwy 39 and 54 next to the Kwik Trip station. Next meeting April 15th

Membership drawing - We did not have it

## Old Business:

We had a summary on all the committees, that we have to find out what was going on now and in the future. We may not have finds of the month until April, but we didn't expect that the snow would be gone before out March meeting and some nice weather. So I would bring in your finds just in case.

## **New Business:**

Peggy Gremler had her hip surgery and we sure hope that she is doing well.

Our meeting was cut short because we lost power and had to do the coin drawing with flashlights.

If you have not paid your membership after this month, then this will be the last newsletter that you will receive.

Club Website: <a href="www.midstatemdc.com">www.midstatemdc.com</a>
President: Steve Miller 715-572-1845
Vice-President: Kent Kehus 715-325-1727
Treasurer: Larry Stamp 715-267-6744
Editor: Shelby Stanczyk 715-435-4168
Webmaster: Rick Gremler 715-675-7909

Sent from my iPad=